
Dear Committee on Agriculture and Natural Resources, 

I support HB 2469 to restore farmers’ rights.  “Safe zones” for non-GMO crops are essential to protect 
the genetic integrity of crops, and to allow farmers to specialize in non-GMO production, which is 
actually what most consumers prefer.  Please restore the right of communities to decide what type of 

agriculture they wish to engage in.  No one should be able to override that freedom. 
Sincerely, 
Marta Boyett & Jeff Adams 
89819 Demming Road 
Elmira, OR  97437  
 


